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The College has organised a Waste Management Workshop in
collaboration with Chintan, on Monday, 19 August 2019 at 11:30
am. The programme will be in the Auditorium, telecast
simultaneously at all connected venues, for the entire College
community.

This training workshop will also be essential for those directly
nvolved in the task of waste management in the category of
service providers.

Classes will be suspended from 11:30 am to 12:30 pm and longer,
if necessary, to enable students, faculty and other staff to attend.
The Workshop will lead to the protocol of mandatory segregation
for waste disposal in the College, its hostels and in the staff
quarters on campus.

All are invited to attend.
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